SINCE 1989

1 April 2021

The Manager
Company Announcements
National Stock Exchange

Dear Sirs,

RE: Voluntary Suspension Request in Relation to a Rights Issue

Senterprisys Limited (“SPS”) is currently conducting a rights issue, which was announced to
the market on 1 April 2021. To avoid shareholder confusion as to their shareholdings during
the rights issue program, SPS seeks an immediate voluntary suspension of its securities,
effective immediately.

The voluntary suspension will be in place until the new shares from the rights issue are
available for trading on the NSX, which is anticipated to be on Wednesday 5" May 2021.

Regards,
g7

Geoff Acton
Company Secretary
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